

Great Yarmouth Bridge Club.
Committee Meeting 07/10/2024
G.Y.,G.C. @ 17.30

Meeting opened at 17.35

Present. SH., CH., TH., RR.

Apologies. AT., LS apologised for being late.

Minutes. Minutes from previous meeting approved. Proposer TH. 2nd CH.

Chairman Matters arising. SH queried when the work on the snooker room would start & how it would affect storage of our tables. It was agreed to wait until a definite date for commencement of work was given and then see where the table storage could be.

Change of Club name. Any proposed changes to rename the club would have to have 2/3rds of the club agreeing. It would be a very involved process, and will be discussed further if the matter is raised again.

Slow Play Due to slow play, the time take will be timed, 14mins then all must be on the 3rd board or will have to take an average.

Children in Need Competition will be on the 11th of November. RR will sort, & it will be announced 2 weeks before the date.

Treasurers Report. Current balance is £4158.80. Nothing outstanding, apart from the EBU bill.

Xmas Party. This will take place on the 16th of December. The meal will be a buffet or a sit down. Can go to £20. per head.
Possibly holding a xmas raffle prior to the Xmas night.

New Members RR said all good with new members. As we have a members list of 50 anyone else wishing to join may have to go on a waiting list.
RR to start a new 10-week course in January 2025. Happy to teach new members but this will now come under the umbrella of the Club. There is a space near to the dining room which could be utilised. Students will pay weekly until the course is finished, and then will have the option of joining the club. TH. To confirm use of space. Maximum of 6 people.
RR also requested that he does not wish for a 'thank you' voucher this year but would prefer the club pay for any new cards etc that he may need in the future.

A.O.B. TH queried if there should be any reimbursement for those charging the tablets at

home. SH says he's happy not to seek reimbursement as are CH.TH.
Possible look to change the laptop as very slow. SH to look into getting it
cleaned. RR said he has a spare that could possibly be used if needed.

LS said that at the next meeting, to discuss if players over 90 should or shouldnt
be charged membership.

CH said she had been asked by a member that if the weather is bad & we
have an even number of tables that we do not have a break but play through
so we finish earlier. This was agreed by all

Next Meeting January 13th, 2025. with the AGM taking place on the 27/01/2025

There being no further business the meeting closed at 18.10